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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
A warm welcome to you and your child! 

 

 

Please note that your children will start school full time on Monday 19th September 8:35am – 3:15pm. 

 

The staff your child will have this year are: 

Miss Baird (class teacher), Miss Harrison and Miss Wilson (support staff). Your child will have a key worker group that 

they will sit together for group activities. 

 

Earrings – please make sure your child DOES NOT have any earrings in at all, as this is part of our uniform policy. 

 

PE – the children will take part in Fundamental Skills every day. This means that they do not need a PE kit, just yet.  

However, they will need pumps to change into; these pumps must be labelled. 

 

Uniform – please label anything that your child wears to school such as jumpers, cardigans, bags, hats, scarves, and 

gloves. 

 

Your child will need a warm waterproof coat with a hood as they will be outside in all weather conditions. 

 

Reading books – your child will receive an orange reading sheet where you will write the page that they have read 

up to up or a tick if they have read it. Reading books can be changed daily but will not be changed if the reading 

sheet has not been filled out. 
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